From: Blackney, Robert

Sent: 1/20/2012 4:40:48 PM
To: ‘Redacted ‘

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas,
Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: Padilla Data Request

Hello Maggie,

I was wondering if you could possibly give me an update of your status on the Padilla Report
information requests. We need the additional information today, ASAP, in order to process all
the data in time for the legislature.

Thanks,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blackney@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.¢a.gov
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